
 

 

And That's a Wrap!

Beetle Bugs, Leopards
Graduate

Our Beetle Bugs and Leopards are
Kindergarten ready! Joy, laughter
and tears were aplenty as we
celebrated their tremendous
accomplishments.

Here they are pictured celebrating
this important milestone at their
graduation ceremony held
Wednesday.

Our students will thrive and excel
in Kindergarten and we could not
be more proud.  We are grateful for
being able to help build their
strong academic foundation. 

It's difficult at best for our staff to
say "so long" to our graduates,
most of which we have taught for
three years. We hope you'll come
back to visit!



End-of-the School Year Picnic 

Current and incoming WCC families and staff gathered last Wednesday in
near perfect weather to meet and greet one another. It was a time to enjoy
the end-of-the school year and to forge relationships for the next year. By
all accounts the picnic was a resounding success! 

We take this time to thank all our parents and staff for a successful school
year. It was not without COVID tribulations and challenges but together, we
did it! We have the most dedicated and professional staff who love coming
to work every day! And we are continually amazed and inspired by the
parent/guardian support of our community. Case in point:  Thanks to
your generosity and to the organization of Jen McCarthy, WCC donated
17 large bags of clothing and books to Interfaith Charity Works. We
appreciate Jen's leadership on this project and all those who gave items to
benefit those in need. 

Enjoy the hazy, lazy days of summer. We'll see you in August! 

Best, 

Libby
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